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17th December 2013

FROM LITTLE BEES SCHOOL  
TO SPONSOR RAGNHEIDUR JONAS 

Dear School Sponsor Ragneheidur Jonas,  

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Little Bees Project and wishing you Happy Christmas and New Year 2014!

Our dear friend Ragneheidur, we want to appreciate you for your kind and tender heart to support Little Bees, your donations has uplifted the school a lot. Last time we bought kitchen utensils to our kitchen, we were so much grateful. The donation you sent to us in November was 99 dollars x 75 shillings = 7,425.

My dear friend Ragnheidur, in our country Kenya we had a very special day, Kenya had 50 years Jubilee. There were celebrations from young and old; Kenya was full of songs and melodies. 

The school committee decided to make Little Bees kids enjoy the ceremony with other children play together and share. Now we used your kind donation to hire a bus to take the children for a tour. We took them to see wild animals like lion, giraffe, tigers, snake, zebra and etc. 

Your donation supported us a lot and children enjoyed being driven for a tour. They enjoyed the picnic, I cooked for them food, they ate and had soft drinks. 

Your donation made us proud to make slum child to share with rich children. This made Little Bees Children proud. 

Thank you and may God bless you. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.
